
Grant Dismissal Request 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Due to the PAG procedure mistake with FCC ID: 2AOKB-A2941 application, we would 
like to dismiss the erroneous Grant. And will submit this application in correct 
procedure follow KDB 680106 requirement.  
 
We Anker Innovations Limited hereby state that the equipment requested for 
authorization has not been marketed or sold in the United States or sold in any other 
country labeled with that FCC ID. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Date:  2021.08.31 
 
Signed: 
 
Anker Innovations Limited 


